Aeep River Board of Fire Commisginuers

57 Union Street » Deep River, CT 06417

Sept. 28, 2015
The September 28, 2015 Special meeting of the Deep River Fire Commission began at
7:02 P.M. with Spitzschuh, Lee, Bowden, and Budney. Lanouette was absent.

The Commission met to go over resumes submitted fir the permanent Fire Marshal
position.

All information was review, and discussed.

Candidates will be asked to come in for an interview during the regular October 5, 2015
meeting of the Fire Commission.

Meeting adjourned at 8:18.

Moved by Lee, 2" Budney. Unan.

Respectfully Submitted,




